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The Dodson Family: 
 

Robert, Lynnell, Bryce, 
Grace, Nathanael, Brendan, 
Faith, Nolan, Hope, & Ryan 
 

Cell: 
Rob: 904-917-0917 
Lynnell: 904-635-3838 
 

Email: 
Primary: 
offwego@rocketmail.com 
Alternate: 
RNDsld97@gmail.com 
 

Sending Church: 
 

 
New Horizon Baptist Church 
13018 Hwy 31 N 
Ward, Arkansas 72176 
 
Pastor Kevin Bernard 
(501) 843-3979 
 

Mission Board: 
 

 
Baptist Missions to 
Forgotten Peoples 
P.O. Box 37043 
Jacksonville, FL 32236 
 
President: Jonathan Lyons 
(904) 783-4007 

 
 
 

Dear Pastors & Prayer Warriors, 

 

This year is flying by fast.  God has been so good to us as we have been traveling since 

March on this 8-month journey.  It is because of all the churches and individuals praying 

for us every day.  We thank you for it.  So far, we have traveled approximately 15,000 

miles, and are on track to travel more than last year’s 26.6K miles.  “Bonnie Blue,” as the 

kids call the van, has had to have several things fixed in the last few months.  We 

replaced the catalytic converter, with the help of a kind individual at a church in Montana.  

A supporting church blessed us with new tires for the van, which was a huge blessing. 

 

We have been in 27 churches attending mission conferences and meetings, as well as 

non-scheduled visits throughout Ohio, Indiana, South Dakota, Idaho, Washington, 

Montana, Oregon, and Colorado.  In between or along the way to these churches, God has 

given us the opportunity to visit with more friends from years past and with some we 

have met while on pre-field ministry. 

 

The Lord keeps providing Rob with opportunities to preach and speak in Sunday school 

classes and main services.  He has been able to talk to some veterans, active duty, 

guardsmen, and reservists, and to answer questions and give some advice to those who 

are looking at going into the service. 

 

The Lord also blessed in which Lynnell, Faith, and Hope were able to attend the 

Mother/Daughter Tea at a church in Montana.  This is an opportunity which they do not 

always have because of the constant travel to different areas. 

 

We are praying to be fully supported by the end of our 8-month journey.  If 29 

churches/partners took us on for support at $50 a month, we would reach our goal.  We 

know the Lord will provide. 

 

Please send us any prayer requests that you would like us to lift up before the Lord.  We 

will add them to our prayer ministry.  Thank you so much for your prayers and financial 

support! 

 

In Christ, Your Missionaries, 

Rob & Lynnell Dodson & Kids 

 

 

 

 

 



 
@RobNLynnellMissionariesTo
Military 

 

the_dodsons_us_mil_germany 
 

 
www.dodsonsusmilitary.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Praises: 

Fourteen new supporting churches & partners; currently at 82%. 

Nate’s acceptance into The Crown College of the Bible in Powell, Tennessee. 

 

Prayer Requests: 

Our supporting churches/partners. 

Rob’s relatives for salvation. 

Safety and health while traveling during this 8-month journey. 

More opportunities to minister to the military while traveling. 

Dad Phillips, Dad McCann, & Dad Dodson’s health. 

Our young adults for wisdom. 

Van to last through pre-field ministry. 

Fully supported by the end of 8-month journey. 
 

    
 

    
 

    

 

 

 


